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Comment Submitted:

I have just learned of the proposed closure of BLM land exactly where us OHV enthusiast run our races. BLM has closed so much
of our land that our tax dollars pay for and we cannot use, my question is how is it in the public's best interest? We have just as
much right to the public lands as anyone else does. For every acre that is closed off then an acre in the general area should be
opened up! Do not close down some of our last area's to race off road. We abide by the laws, we make sure that the environment is
protected and most of us clean up. Do not close this area or if you do then open up a new area with the same acreage. 

Thank you


